From:

To: ki, Pencer; I
Subject: FW: TITLE IX

Date: Thursday, March 13, 2025 9:15:21 AM

FYI

Director of Special Projects
Maine Department of Education
23 State House Station
Augusta, Maine 04333-0023

emait:
phone: I
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i Maine

Department of

Education

rrom: I

Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 1:06 PM

To: I

Subject: Fwd: TITLE IX

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Please let me know if you have received this and if the original email forwarded.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

rror:

Date: Wed, Feb 19, 2025, 8:29 AM
Subject: RE: TITLE IX

To: I

Thank you for your email,

The MPA is following the Maine Department of Education's priority notice that was sent
out onlJan. 21st, 2025, instructing all schools in Maine to follow the Maine Human Rights



Act. | have included a copy of the law as it is written below. | believe that the
Department of Education may be better equipped to address your concerns. The staff at
the MPA will closely monitor any updates from federal and state authorities regarding
the potential impact of the President's Executive Order on high school sports
participation and adjust its policy accordingly.

Right to freedom from discrimination in education
The opportunity for an individual at an educational institution to participate in all
educational, counseling, and vocational guidance programs, all apprenticeship and on-
the-job training programs and all extracurricular activities without discrimination
because of sex, sexual orientation, or gender identity, a physical or mental disability,
ancestry, national origin, race, color, or religion is recognized and declared to be a civil
right.

Executive Director - Interscholastic Division

Maine Principals' Association
50 Industrial Drive

Augusta, ME 04330

Executive Assistant

Maine Principals' Association
50 Industrial Drive

Augusta, ME 04330

The information transmitted herein is intended only for the person or entity it is addressed and may
contain confidential material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any
action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is strictly
prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact Maine Principals' Association and delete the e-





